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LD 447
I am writing in support of LD 447, the Bill to increase service to Matinicus Island.
Matinicus Island has labored under an arbitrary limit of trips for many years now. 
Especially in the summer months, there is a need for more trips per month. Things 
have changed on the island where they are now providing more services like trash 
removal requiring more ferry trips to carry the trash trucks. Building supplies also 
come over by ferry these days rather than by private vessel.
Respectfully submitted,
Jon Emerson
FSAB member for North Haven


